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Our ref: 2015/123/RPH



 18 May 2016







Dear Parent/Carer


Silver Duke of Edinburgh’s Award – Practice Expedition


Further to our letter dated 18 November 2015, your child will be taking part in a three-day practice expedition for the Duke of Edinburgh’s Silver Award.  This will be on the 5, 6 and 7 July 2016.  Your child needs to be at the College at 8.00am on the morning of Tuesday 5 July, with all the necessary equipment as planned.

Students will be working in groups and supervised according to the guidelines laid down by the Award Scheme.  Details can be found on the Duke of Edinburgh’s Award website (www.dofe.org).

Please be available to collect your child from the College on their return at approximately 5.00pm on Thursday 7 July.

If you have any further questions please contact me at the College on 01332 204040.



Yours sincerely





Dr R Holroyd
Silver Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Leader
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